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The NLCA has produced a new resource for

patients. This resource provides a list of possible

questions for patients to ask their healthcare

professionals upon receiving a diagnosis of lung

cancer. Please take a look here at the leaflet which

is available on our website. We would like to

acknowledge and thank members of the NLCA

Patient and Public Involvement Forum for their help

and support creating this document.

The next update to the NLCA interactive data dashboard is due to be published on the NLCA website on 10th July

2025. The July quarterly data dashboard includes more recent data: patients in England diagnosed up to 30

September 2024. The July dashboard includes two data quality dashboards: one presents data quality over time

and the other reports a data quality snapshot. In addition, users can now select results for two different

healthcare provider levels: NHS trust or cancer alliance and can also download a quarterly report for both. We

hope you find this useful, and we welcome any feedback from users to help us refine the dashboards further.

 

On 15th May 2025, the NLCA Project Team

delivered its second webinar with BTOG,

presenting results of the State of the Nation Report

2025, and highlighting recent innovations in

reporting, including the interactive data dashboards

and ‘early signal reportingʼ. For those who

attended, we hope this was useful. For those who

couldnʼt make it, you can watch the webinar on our

website here.
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 The NLCA is part of the National Cancer Audit Collaborating Centre �NATCAN�. If you want to find out more about NATCAN 

visit our new website. If you would like to receive regular updates send us an email NATCAN@rcseng.ac.uk 

The NLCA is now on Bluesky

and LinkedIn.                               

Follow us for audit updates!
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